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Nicholas Adams Joins Ingham ISD as Director of Information Technology Services 

Nicholas Adams joins Ingham Intermediate School District (ISD) as the new Director of Information 

Technology Services. Prior to joining Ingham ISD, Adams worked at Lenawee ISD for 17 years and was 

most recently in the role of Director of Information Technology. Adams earned his bachelor’s degree 

from Michigan State University in Telecommunications and Information Technology and holds several 

technology and project management certifications as well. 

At Ingham ISD, Adams will be responsible for assisting in planning and implementation of instructional 

and operational technology, overseeing day to day technology operations as well as technical and 

network resources. Building successful relationships with constituent districts and working 

collaboratively to share technology staff and services, common software systems and other resources, 

while providing increased learning opportunities for students will be critical.  

“We are pleased to have Nicholas Adams join our team,” shares Mike Lilly, Executive Director of 

Information Technology Services for Ingham ISD. “His knowledge and experience will be assets to our 

strong team of information technology professionals. We look forward to seeing Nicholas lead our 

teams and work in collaboration with our local districts to meet the needs of students and families in our 

service area,” Lilly also noted. 

Ingham Intermediate School District offers program and services to staff and students in the districts of 

Dansville, East Lansing, Haslett, Holt, Lansing, Leslie, Mason, Okemos, Stockbridge, Waverly, 

Webberville and Williamston. For more information, visit Ingham ISD (www.inghamisd.org). 
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